
Read More

01 / 02
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The construction of the new Atglen Borough Hall Park,
120 Main Street is wrapping up.  When  the perimeter
fencing is removed please come inside the park to
explore, play, picnic, and enjoy this beautiful new
outdoor space! Stay tuned to Facebook and the
Borough’s website, atglen.org, for information on the
ribbon cutting event.   

2023 PUBLIC DRINKING WATER QUALITY REPORT
The 2023 Water Quality Report is available for your review. The report can be found at:
www.atglen.org/images/pdf/CCR2023.pdf.  To obtain a paper copy, contact the
Borough Hall staff at 610.593.6854.

T-SHIRT DESIGN CONTEST OPEN FOR COMMUNITY VOTING
The Park and Recreation Commission reached out to the Atglen community seeking original artwork
drawn by children. Two children submitted artwork. Now it is time for the community to vote on their
favorite design. The art work is on display at the Atglen Public Library, 121 Main Street. Voting will take
place from July 1-15. The winning design will be printed on the  Fun Run/Walk t-shirts.

Penningtonville Presbyterian Church is hosting “Spark in the Park” every
Wednesday evening from 7 to 8 pm at the Community Park located on
Ridge Avenue. This is free for all participants.  Events include open mic
night, crafts, games, and movies. Visit www.penningtonvillechurch.org for
a list of events.

SPARK IN THE PARK, SUMMER EVENT ON WEDNESDAY EVENINGS

As we approach the July 4th holiday we want to remind you that it is
illegal to discharge fireworks in Atglen Borough. The sound often frightens
dogs, horses, small children, and our veterans suffering from PTSD. Thank
you for being respectful of your neighbors.

FIREWORKS



HELP MAINTAIN THE BEAUTY OF ATGLEN

Chesco Connect is Chester County’s community transit program,
specializing in door-to-door shared ride transportation for all residents
of Chester County. Trips must be reserved. For more information go to
online www.chesco.org/5325/Community-Transit or call 610.344.5545.
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610.593.6854 www.atglen.org 120 Main St., PO Box 250, Atglen, PA 19310

CHESCO CONNECT

When mowing and landscaping your property please take
some time to address the grass and weeds growing in the
sidewalk and curbs. When walking your dog please be a good
neighbor and clean up after them. 

                         SAVE THE DATES:
 

Octorara Homecoming Parade in Atglen Borough, September 17 
Atglen Community Day and Fun Run/Walk Event, September 28

On Saturday, May 25 members of our community spent the morning
beautifying Atglen by placing over 1,300 flags around our town, planting
flowers on our Main Street, and cleaning up roadside trash. Volunteers
included Atglen Boy Scout Troop 20, Cub Scout Pack 20, the Octorara Football
team, and the Penningtonville Presbyterian Church Youth Group. A ceremony
was held at the Atglen Borough Veterans’ Memorial. A HUGE thank you to
Summers & Zim’s and Joe Ward Plumbing for donating to the cost of flags.

MEMORIAL DAY EVENT


